
MAIN STREET & CVB 

 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
  Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From: Kyle Kramm, Main Street and CVB Director/HPO 
 
Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager 
 
Subject: Street Closure    
 
Date:  August 22, 2024 
 
Thursday, September 19, 2024, the Downtown Business Alliance will be hosting 

Third Thursday in and around Central Park 4:00 – 8:00 pm and is requesting the 100 

block of East Donegan Street or 100 block of East Nolte to be closed starting at 8:00 

am to allow for the set-up of moon bounce(s) in which ever block they select to 

close. Closures of streets during normal business hours are discouraged and require 

approval from City Council. Should the closure be approved, staff will coordinate 

with businesses impacted by the closure.   

 

Thank you for your consideration.       
 


